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Out-of-hours work on                                     
22 and 23 April  
Hill Road Upgrade between Parramatta Road and Old Hill Link 

April 2025 
 

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Dharug people as the Traditional Custodians of the lands on 
which we work and pays respect to Elders past and present. 

Transport for NSW is upgrading a 
section of Hill Road. 
We will be working between 6pm and 7am on 
Tuesday 22 and Wednesday 23 April, weather 
permitting. 

Further information on the project location and 
work area is shown on the map over the page. 

What work are we doing?  
We will be working on Hill Road to: 

• remove a section of the median 
• remove trees from the median and along the 

site compound boundary. 

Our work activities will include chainsawing, 
excavating, and asphalting the road. 
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We will  use equipment such as an excavator, 
compactor, chainsaw, trucks, lighting, and light 
vehicles. 

What will this mean for you? 
We will carry out our work at night to reduce 
disruption to traffic and reduce safety risks for our 
workers, pedstrians and motorists. The machinery 
used will generate some noise and vibrations. 

We aim to minimise the impacts by completing 
noisier tasks earlier in the evening and ensuring 
vehicles are turned off when not in use. 

Contact us 

Location of work area 

 24-hour Construction Response Line 
1800 934 229 

 hillroadcommunity@abergeldie.com 

 For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 

 

Interpreter service 
For languages other than English  
call 131 450 
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